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Mount Laura Homestead Visit
Last Wednesday the children in 1/2 Helmer and 1/2 Smith visited the 
Mount Laura Homestead. We saw lots of olden days things like a train, 
a telephone, a typewriter, a machine to make electricity and a TV.  We 
went there to learn more about the olden days. Four of us said we would 
like to live in the olden days because it would be interesting. The rest of 
us are happy to be living in Whyalla today.
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